
SPECIAL MEETING 

HURON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JEFFERSON ELEMENTARY 

SEPTEMBER 23, 2015 – 7:00 P.M. 

 

Roll Call: David Wheeler, President; and members: Tim Van Berkum, Kerwin 

Haeder, and Sherman Gose.  Superintendent Terry Nebelsick and 

Kelly Christopherson, Business Manager.   

 

David Wheeler led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Community Discussion on the Future of the Jefferson Building – The Board met 

with approximately 50 members from the community and listened to their 

thoughts about the future of the building.  Most of the discussion centered on 

converting the building to apartments or a church.  No action was taken by the 

School Board. 

 

Motion by Van Berkum, second by Haeder, and unanimously carried to adjourn at 

8:45 p.m. 

 

 

___________________________  _________________________________ 

David Wheeler, President   Kelly Christopherson, Business Manager 


